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Whole

7pm - Council  Meeting
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WHAT'S
HAPPENING
AROUND TOWN



A new organization to the community that returned
was the Beaverlodge Blades Junior B Hockey Club.
Having a strong hockey background, playing for 4
years, and coaching a year in the past, this was
something I really enjoyed being a part of again. A big
reason why I wanted to start this again, is because it’s
something I think our small town was missing.
Saturday night local hockey games that bring the
community together. Seeing all the support from all
the families at the parade this summer before we even
stepped on the ice was awesome. The fundraiser in
August at the arena was a sign to me that this was
going to be special again, and it was. We had fans at
every game showing up in team apparel, coming early
to see what the players do for warm up. Being able to
help other local organizations in our community was
huge as well. The Alumni Game before Christmas
raised over $1000 for the Food Bank, plus all the food
that was brought in as donations. Another reason I
wanted to start the team up again, was to give our
local kids somewhere to play after Minor Hockey. We
have local kids that must travel to Sexsmith or Grande
Prairie for practices and games 3-4 times a week. The
Blades gives our younger players role models to look
up to, and something to strive for as they continue
their Minor Hockey journey. If you were not able to
take in a game this season, add it to your bucket list
for the 2023/2024 season. 

One of the other great events I was able to participate
in, was Christmas Craze held by the Chamber of
Commerce again. This year there was a giant
Christmas tree set up downtown on main street.
Activities all over Beaverlodge, which included the
Farmers Market, local businesses downtown, and new
this year was the lightshow at the campground. I was
joined by Councilor Corbett and Councilor Kokotilo-
Bekkerus handing out chocolates to everyone that had
the privilege of doing the tour. We were joined by
Elves and their lit up ‘Coca Cola Truck’ which was
pulling tourists off the highway to see what was going
on. There were many sponsors in town that donated to
the light show. Thank you to Gena Jones for making
this a huge success. 

With 2023 just started, I am excited to see what the
remainder of the year has set for Beaverlodge!

Cody Moulds

In this month’s newsletter submission, I wanted to
highlight some of the great events and groups I have
been a part of in our Town in 2022. 

Last year the Beaverlodge Chamber of Commerce put
together a local event called the “Art Walk”. This was
the first year of it, and it was amazing. For those who
were not able to partake in the event, you missed out
big time. Covid was hard on all of us, and the Art Walk
was able to help bring lots of people together again.
There was a dunk tank, where you got to see local fire
fighters, police officers, teachers and councilors take
the cold plunge. Booths set up with different artwork
and crafts for sale from locals in town. There were
multiple food trucks there making sure everyone was
fed and refreshed. And the best part was the beer
gardens with a stage and live bands that kept
everyone dancing on main street all night. It was great
to be able to see your neighbors again and see so
many people having a great time! I want to give a huge
shoutout to everyone on Chamber for doing such a
great job, and I can’t wait to be a part of it again this
year.

Next was the Noah Grant Memorial Baseball
Tournament. With the help of Beaverlodge Minor
Baseball, The Town of Beaverlodge and all the
sponsors, we pulled off another great community
event over the weekend. Both our campsites were full
for the weekend with teams coming from Dawson
Creek, Valleyview and Fort St. John. The Opening
Ceremony was opened by Mayor Rycroft and
Councilor Kokotilo-Bekkerus. I have never seen in my
lifetime, that I can remember, the baseball diamonds
that full of players and spectators. We stole the idea
of having a dunk tank from the Art Walk, and it was a
hit there too. On the Saturday, there was a Skills
Competition for all age groups which included, Dunk
Tank Champion, Home Run King, and the highlight of
the night, The Baseball Mom Relay! We had DJ booths
set up at 2 of the 3 diamonds and were kept fed by the
Snack Shack and Mercantile Café Food Truck.
Councilor Jones was there to present the Beaverlodge
U11 their championship trophy. Councilor Corbett and
Councilor Kokotilo-Bekkerus presented the U13 and
U15/U18 trophies to the FSJ teams. It was great to see
how many lives Noah touched, and how many people
he was able to bring together for this Baseball
Tournament in his memory.

Council Update



beaverlodge.ca April 2023

March 31 - April 12 -Easter Egg Selfie
Contest
April 4 - Nominations Close for By-
Election
April 7 - Closed - Good Friday

April 8 - Firefighters Easter Egg Hunt

April 10 - Closed - Easter Monday

April 16-22 - Volunteer Week 

April 20 - Volunteer Awards Dinner

April 29 - Advance By-Election Vote
May 2 - Municipal By-Election for
Town Councillor

Upcoming Events:

Did you Know About The
Town Community Calendar?

Submit your community events by

going to beaverlodge.ca website.

Scroll  down to the bottom of the

page and cl ick "view calendar" .

This wil l  take you to the calendar

page and at the bottom of the

calendar cl ick "submit your

event."


